
 

NOTICE OF PROJECT PLAN PUBLIC MEETING 
 

The Village of Three Oaks will hold a public meeting on the proposed Wastewater System 

Improvements Project for the purpose of receiving comments from interested persons. 

 

The hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. on April 27th, 2023 at the following location: Three Oaks 

Village Hall, 21 North Elm Street, Three Oaks, MI 49128. 

The purpose of the proposed project is to improve the Village wastewater system such that it 

meets state regulations and provides appropriate treatment capacity to meet Village needs. 

 

Project construction will involve reinvestment in the wastewater collection system, sanitary pump 

stations, and wastewater treatment system to restore full treatment capacity and extend service 

life for the next 20+ years. 

 

Impacts of the proposed project include reducing the possibility of infrastructure failures, lowering 

operational costs at the treatment lagoons, and functional repairs to the treatment system. 

Temporary impacts to traffic and localized service disruptions are anticipated as part of 

construction activities.  

 

The estimated cost to users for the proposed project will be $2,500,000. 

 

Copies of the plan detailing the proposed project are available for inspection at the following 

location: 21 North Elm Street, Three Oaks, MI 49128 

 

Written comments received before the hearing record is closed on April 27th, 2023 will receive 

responses in the final project plan.  Written comments should be sent to: Three Oaks Village Hall, 

21 North Elm Street, Three Oaks, MI 49128 

 


